
Reminder from Safety:  
Drivers— 

  Remember that it is your 

responsibility to keep your 

physical DOT card valid & current – If you 

have any questions in regards to this 

process, see Scott.   

 Also, do not wait until last minute to renew your 

driver’s license.  Keep in mind that you may be 

asked to show additional documents, such as a 

birth certificate or a marriage license if you’ve 

changed your name.  If there are any questions in 

regards to this process, also see Scott. 

 Just because the weather is getting warmer, does 

not mean that winter is over – please continue to 

practice safe driving at all times!
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SAVE THE DATE! 
  MTN will be hosting our 

employee appreciation 
banquet on Sat, Feb 18th 
(Fridley) 

 Each MTN employee is 
allowed to bring one 
guest  

 Location: Banquets of 
MN in Fridley – 6310 
Hwy 65 NE 

 Time – 5:00pm-9:00pm 
 RSVP required by 

2/10/17 – see front desk! 

Employee Referral Incentive 

Bonus 

 MTN is offering current employees 
$200 for referring a person/s that 
has a CDL-S endorsement license 
and/or agrees to be trained for the 
CDL-S endorsement license to apply 
for employment as a school bus driver 
with MTN. 

 Bonus will be paid as follows: 
A. 60 days from when the new 

employee has been assigned a 
route referring employee will get 
$100. 

B. 90 days from the route start date 
referring employee will get the 
other $100. 
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 Tuesday, 2/14 

 Wednesday, 2/15 

 Tuesday – all MPLS drivers 

 Wednesday – all other drivers 

 Time: 10:00AM –11:00AM, 

driver break room 

 



 

 

 School Bus Driver’s 
Appreciation day in 
MN is Feb. 22nd – 
We can’t thank you 
enough for all that 
you do for MTN! Join 
us for a driver/para 
appreciation 
gathering in the 
break room on 2/22! 

THANK YOU! 

VOLUNTARY BENEFITS VIA COLONIAL LIFE: 

 If you wish to sign up for any of the benefits offered 
through Colonial Life – disability, accident, life, cancer 
insurance, critical illness, hospital confinement and/or 
dental, we will have enrollment associates on-site to 
assist you on the follow days: 

A. Tuesday, February 14th from 11:00am-1:30pm 
B. Wednesday, February 15th from 11:00am-1:30pm 
C. The enrollment deadline to sign up for 

voluntary benefits is 2/24/2017 
D. More information is available in HR for your 

review prior to enrollment 

 

 

 

   
2/1: John Kuntz 

2/2: Nasir Mamad & Mohammed Arale 

2/4: Mechelle Owens & Donald Alain 

2/5: Jodie Jagodzinski & Kevin Johnson 

2/8: Osman Omar, Donald Wilke & Steve Rein 

2/15: George Smith 

2/16: Muktar Ali, Sandra Mitchell, Fadhi Shurie & James Schlick 

2/19: Ted Schulz 

2/20: Janine Taft 

2/21: Gordon Freese 

2/24: Janet Johnson 

2/25: Brian Darks, Said Mohamed & Yaya Koji 

2/26: Kari Mitchell 

Happy Birthday to you! 


